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Staffing Update:
Please join me as we welcome Cassidy, Clover, and Gracelyn to our Cozy Corner 
family.
Cassidy brings with her a fun and energetic approach while fostering a vibrant 
atmosphere. She has a genuine drive to make a positive impact on our youngest 
of people. 
Clover brings to our preschool many years of ECE knowledge and experience. 
Her positive warm nature is already being welcomed by the children. Clover will 
be working on Fridays until beginning her new permanent role on June 3rd.
Gracelyn has been with the preschool for the past two weeks and will continue 
assisting with the children as needed. The children have already come to enjoy 
Gracelyn’s creative nature at the art table while she creates personal masterpieces 
with the children.

Many thanks,
Cozy Corner Staff
Aya, Clover, Cassidy 
& Gracelyn
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Reminders:
Preschool will be closed Monday May 20 for Victoria Day.
Now that our days are warmer, and we hope sunnier, we would like to 
suggest applying sunscreen on your children prior to class beginning. 
A hat (labelled) would also be added protection. 

REGISTER FOR FALL 2024:
Registration for fall will be open to the public starting May 21st. 
If you have not done so already done so, please let Roberta know 
so we can add your child to the class list. 

As you all know we sadly lost Danielle to her battle with cancer and Lynne retired 
a couple of weeks ago. We are confident these new staff will continue to foster the 
playful and inclusive atmosphere you and your children have come to value within 
Cozy Corner. Should you have any questions or concerns, please email or call 
Roberta Churchill at rchurchill@courtenay.ca or 250-338-5371.


